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CIRCULAR 

Dear Parent 

 

We all are aware that in the last few days the new strain of covid has increased the 

number of cases significantly. We received a number of calls from the parent body to 

shift to online mode of classes. Keeping the word of parents and the health and well 

being of our students in mind, the school authority has decided to conduct classes on the 

google meet platform for grades 9th ,10th and 12th for the academic session 2021-22 till 

16th April, 2021. 

We are monitoring the situation closely and will keep you informed in case of any further 

development.  

We are thankful for your trust and support in these unpredictable times. We also assure 

you, that all the topics will be covered in elaborate manner during online classes and we 

will specifically emphasize on academics when physical classes resume.  

 

Thanks and Regards 

 

 

Harsh Kumar 

Principal 
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